

Newsletter 35

Blogs:

Please do log in to Seesaw for the weekly update from the class teachers containing learning for the week, important notices and some photographs of the children too. Don't forget you can upload from home too! ©

Friday 30th June 2023

Dear Families,

Although shorter in length for the children, it has been another successful week at our school. With the sound of Year 2 singing the songs from The Lion King drifting down our corridors, the Year 1 children trying some sushi and our EYFS children excited about discovering a dinosaur egg, it has certainly been a busy and happy place to be. The Key Stage One children had a great time at the School Disco on Wednesday evening. It was so well attended and extremely well organised. Thank you to the HSA for hosting the event and the parents for all your support. Wishing you a lovely, longer weekend, The Harnham Infant School Team

Mobile Phones / Photographs on the Playground:

Please do not have your mobile phone out when waiting in the playground for or with your children. We have had a parent who has been very upset as photographs have been taken of them / their children at the beginning or end of the school day. This is a safeguarding risk. Please, please help us to keep everyone safe. Thank

FUEL FREE Holiday Club:

If your child is in receipt of the Pupil Premium Grant and has previously been eligible to attend free activity clubs during school holidays, Wiltshire Council are hoping to update schools as to whether this provision can go ahead this summer on 10th July. We will let you know as soon as we hear anything.

Parent Support Advisor Contact: Chris Lister is the Parent Support Advisor for Harnham Infants and many families benefit from her expertise, support and advice. She can help parents with all sorts of things including difficulties with behaviour, financial matters, family breakdown and bereavement. Chris is also happy for you to get in touch if you're worried or concerned about any school related matters. You can contact her by email

psa@harnham-inf.wilts.sch.uk or by telephone 07595217569

Good Luck Mrs Simmons!

Our very own Mrs Simmons is playing the lead role in Legally Blonde at Salisbury Playhouse next week! Best of luck Mrs Simmons – we already know you will be fabulous!

Little Heroes Cake Sale:

Congratulations to the Little Heroes who raised £100.89 for the armed forces charity, SSAFA by holding a cake and ice lolly sale last Friday. We are really proud of you. Thank you to Mrs Batchelor, Mrs Lister and the parent helpers for making this such a success.

Please Use - Food Parcels:

We have some food parcels in school dated 5.7.23. We would really like these to be taken before we will be unable to give them out due to being out of date. Please do come and get one from the school office if your family could make good use of it.

Celebration Assembly

Congratulations to the following children who were on the Celebration Bench this week.

Aidan - Ladybird, Max - Robin, Lola - Hedgehog, Aila -Woodpecker, Audrey - Bee, Hugo - Squirrel, Bailey - Badger, Isla - Dragonfly and Dolly - Owl. Well done to you all! We are looking forward to celebrating with more children on Monday 10th July. Invitations will be sent out on Tuesday and there will be a reminder on the Sunday before.

Menu for Week Beginning 3.7.23

We are pleased to be offering the following choices of hot dinners:

Monday: School closed to children for TD day

Tuesday: Chicken Nuggets with Wedges or Tomato Pasta Dessert: Chocolate Cookie

Wednesday: Bubble Salmon or Pizza with Diced Potatoes Dessert: Orange and Strawberry Jelly

Thursday: Roast Pork or Vegetable Goujons with Yorkshire Pud, Potatoes and Veg Dessert: Lemon Cake

Friday: Fish and Chips or Cheese and Tomato Quesadilla Dessert: Love Cake

Reminder: Dates for the next few weeks:

Whole School:

30.6.23 and 3.7.23 – Teacher Training Days – school closed to children

5.7.23, 12.7.23, 13.7.23 and 14.7.23 – SEND Review meetings

10.7.23, 2.30pm – Coffee and Chat

17.7.23 and 18.7.23 – Transition Days with new teacher

Year 2

5.7.23 – Bump Up Day (Y2 only)

7.7.23, 9.05am - Year 2 Recorder Concert

12.7.23, 2.00pm and 13.7.23, 9.30am - Year 2 Show

Performance. (Letter has been sent out)

SEND Review Meetings:

If you have a child on the SEN Register at Harnham Infant School, we will be holding further reviews before the end of term. This could be a review with Mrs Pike and the class teacher/s or a telephone call from your class teacher too. Meetings will take place online via TEAMS. Please stay close to your email inbox as Mrs Pike will be emailing dates and times out to specific families over the weekend. Thank you.



Join us online for fun filled practical sessions where we can share ideas to develop the positive connection between you and your child.



For more information or to book a space contact the children's centre central line on: 0800 970 4669

www.wiltshirechildrens centres.org.uk

Join us online via Microsoft Teams

Thursday 6th July - Thursday 27th July 2023

1.30pm - 2.30pm

1:1 support available to join online sessions



Harnham Infant School

Raising money for a Science Lab

Wednesday 19th July 3.15pm - 4.15pm

Drinks, hotdogs & ice lollies

Name the teddy Lucky dip

Guess the sweets in the jar

Greeting cards Glitter & tattoos

2nd hand uniform >> Hook a duck

Splat the rat ... and more!

Summer Tennis Camps

1st - 3rd August | 22nd - 24th August

10am - 3pm

A great way to keep kids & teenagers active.



5-8 years | 9-11 years | 12-16 years

£40 a day OR £99 for 3 days

Downton Tennis Centre, Wick Lane, SP5 3NF

To book or find out more:

www.mahonytennis.com/tenniscamps

mahonytennis@gmail.com

